
Contact Information 
Chris Waterson 
Email: cwaterson@NACUFS.org 
Phone: (517) 332-2494 
 

2023 Clark E. DeHaven Scholarship 
The National Association of College & University Food Services (NACUFS) Foundation 
board of directors is pleased to announce that up to four - $4,000 Clark E. DeHaven 
scholarships will be awarded to students for use during the 2023-2024 academic year. Its 
purpose is to provide merit scholarships to students at member institutions who are 
committed to pursuing careers in accredited programs in the foodservice profession or 
related areas. The scholarships are in honor of Clark E. DeHaven for his outstanding 
leadership as the association’s first executive director. Since 1992, the scholarship has been 
awarded to 99 students in the total amount of $407,500. 

HOW CAN THE SCHOLARSHIP BE USED? 
The scholarship is intended for use during the traditional academic year (fall through spring) 
for academic purposes such as tuition, fees, room and board, or books. Scholarships will be 
awarded for full-time undergraduate study only. 

DO I QUALIFY? 
• You must be enrolled in a college or university that is a member of NACUFS.

• You must be enrolled full-time, be in good standing, and have a cumulative GPA
of 2.75 or higher.

• You must be a U.S. or Canadian citizen and attend college in the U.S. or Canada
during the scholarship award year.

• You must be a current sophomore, junior, or senior majoring in a foodservice-
related field and are planning a career in the foodservice industry. In addition,
you must have at least one semester of school remaining, beginning fall semester
2022, before graduation.

WHEN IS THE APPLICATION DUE? 
The completed application packet must be received by March 15, 2023. 

HOW DO I APPLY? 
For additional information, criteria, and the link to apply online, visit 
www.NACUFS.org/scholarships.    
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